
 

 

 

30th April, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday Thursday 28th June 2018, Year 5 will be experiencing a taster day at Appleton 

School. 

 

We will be leaving our school at 9.00am, to walk to Appleton for arrival at 9.15am.  We will have 

a number of adults chaperoning the children to and from Appleton on the day. 

 

We will be staying for the whole day, leaving Appleton at 2.45pm.  We expect to be back at 

school by 3.00pm. 

 

As we are there all day, all children will need a packed lunch and a snack for break. They will 

also need to be in full school uniform.      

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Issac  Mrs S Attrill 

Class Teacher  LSA  


